Mr. Simon Ludlam,
Project Direction,

Greenlink Interconnector Limited,
South Bank House,

Barrow Street,

Grand Canal Dock,

Dublin 4.

28" May 2019

Dear Mr. Ludlam,

An
Bord
Pleanala

An Bord Pleandla, acting in its capacity as Competent Authority for Projects of Common
Interest, has received your correspondence dated 22" May 2019 in relation to the Greenlink

PCI project.

We will be in contact with you further.

Yours sincerely,

bl Sty

Sorcha Skelly

Executive Officer

PCI Unit

PH: 01 8737164
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